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MESA WATER DISTRICT 
 

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING OF NOTICE 
 
 
I, Denise Garcia, do hereby declare as follows: 
 

1. I am a citizen of the United States and a resident of the County of 
Orange. 

 
2. I am the District Secretary of Mesa Water District, which has its 

principal office located at 1965 Placentia Avenue, Costa Mesa, 
California, County of Orange. 

 
3. On March 8, 2023, I caused a copy of the notice entitled Notice of 

Public Hearing Regarding potential changes in director 
compensation to be posted at the following locations within the 
boundaries of the District: 

 
A. Mesa Water District 
 1965 Placentia Avenue 
 Costa Mesa, CA 92627 
 
B. Costa Mesa City Hall 
 77 Fair Drive 
 Costa Mesa, CA 92626 

 
The notice was also posted on Mesa Water District’s website 
www.MesaWater.org. 
 
I declare under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California 
that the foregoing is true and correct. 
 
Executed this 8th day of March 2023 at Costa Mesa, California. 
 
 
 

By: _______________________________ 
Denise Garcia 
District Secretary 
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PUBLIC NOTICE - 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MESA WATER DISTRICT 
REGARDING POTENTIAL 
CHANGE IN DIRECTOR 

COMPENSATION 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22, 2023 

4:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as 
the agenda permits. 
Mesa Water District 

Boardroom 
1965 Placentia Avenue 
Costa Mesa, CA 92627 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of 
Directors (Board) of Mesa Water District 
invites the community to attend a public 
hearing for the purpose of receiving 
public comments regarding proposed 
changes in Board of Director’s 
fees/compensation.   
 
This item will be discussed and 
comments will be received at such time 
and place. Comments may be presented 
verbally or in writing. Any comments 
must be received not later than the 
conclusion of the public hearing in order 
to be considered. Attendance at 
meetings of the Board is open to the 
public. For more information, or if you 
would like assistance in presenting your 
comments to the Board at the public 
hearing, please contact Denise Garcia, 
District Secretary, at (949) 631-1205. 
 
Published Daily Pilot on March 8 and 15, 
2023. 
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